
Parentmail Update 08/07/22 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Important Dates 

Monday 11 - 14 July 2022: School Performing Arts production - Oliver. Tickets are 
still available for each evening. 

  

School uniform - reminder 

As you might be acquiring new items of school uniform over the summer break, we 
would ask that all items comply with our uniform requirements. The current 
uniform has not changed for some time and all pupils are aware of expectations. 

We are anxious to avoid any conflict with pupils or parents regarding school uniform. 
Therefore, we would encourage you to contact us as soon as possible if your child is 
likely to have difficulty in complying with the School's uniform requirements. For 
example, we might be able to help in cases of financial hardship which has resulted 
in problems in obtaining items of school uniform. 

Please see below for further details and a reminder of current uniform requirements: 

 It is noticeable that recently a number of our young people are 

wearing leggings which are similar to sporting attire. These are often overly tight and, 
in some cases, virtually see through. Leggings of any sort are not part of the 
school uniform. Therefore, they must not be worn. 

• Trousers should be "tailored" in nature and not overly tight. 
• Skirts if worn must be no more than 5cm above the knee. 
• Jeans in any colour are not part of the school uniform. 
• Hooded tops are not to be worn.  
• All pupils need to have a school jumper and tie which are compulsory and 

integral elements of the uniform.  
• Footwear must be black and plain with no coloured logos. 
• Jewellery is restricted to a watch and one stud earring in each ear – these 

must not extend beyond the earlobe to ensure the health and safety of all.  

Thank you in anticipation of your support on this matter. 

  

Equipment 

We would like to remind you that all pupils should have the basic equipment that 
they need for a school day e.g. pen, pencil, ruler, sharpener, protractor etc. 



If, for any reason, you are having any difficulties in obtaining equipment then please 
do not hesitate to contact the relevant year group Achievement Team at school. 

  

Food and Nutrition Restaurant Evening - 7 July 2022 

Well done to all pupils and staff involved in the restaurant evening on Thursday. We 
were delighted to run this event again for the first time in 3 years. The Year 10 pupils 
involved did an excellent job.  

  

We wish all families an enjoyable weekend. 

Cowbridge School Senior Leadership Team 

 


